
     WAC-6 PRESENTS
THE QUARTZ QUIZ

Are you willing to participate in a 20 minute survey 
on the identification of quartz artefacts? 

Worldwide, there is a recognition of the difficulties relating 
to the analysis of stone tool assemblages based upon quartz. 

As part of his PhD researching quartz lithic technology in early 
prehistoric Ireland, Killian Driscoll, School of Archaeology UCD, 

is looking for participants to examine 20 pieces of quartz, 
collected from North Mayo, Ireland. 

The aim of the survey is to understand how different 
people approach the identification of quartz, and to 

understand some of the problems associated with its 
identification.

All levels of experience with lithic identification 
are welcomed, and familiarity with 

quartz is not a requirement.

When? Tues   1 July 09:00-13:00 and 13:30-18:00
             Thurs 3 July 09:00-13:00 and 13:30-18:00 

Where? Room J110, 1st floor, the Newman Building

To take part please call to Room J110 during the 
above times or email: killiandriscoll@gmail.com 


